
 

 
 
Content: 
 

On January 14, 2025, Vietnam International Commercial Joint Stock Bank received 

Dispatch from the State Bank of Vietnam regarding the approval of the relocation of VIB Thanh 

Do Branch to No.133 – 135 Truong Van Bang, Thanh My Loi ward, Thu Duc, Ho Chi Minh 

city. The branch will be operated on January 22, 2025.  
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